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Friday 26th April 2024  
 
Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s) 
 
 
Re: Book Fair Friday 3rd May – Wednesday 8th May  
 
 
We are delighted to announce that the scholastic book fair is coming to St Mary’s from Friday 3rd May 
– Wednesday 8th May, 3.10 until 4pm.  
 
There will be many new and current books all at pocket money prices. It is known that children are 
five times more likely to finish a book they have chosen themselves. Please come along one night 
after school to have a look and support our school. Spending with Scholastic earns a free book bundle 
for our school full of the best new books and resources of which each year group can benefit. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
Mrs Statham 
 
Head of School 
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